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From: Rachel Olaso-Pezeshkian <Rachel.Olaso-Pezeshkian@fsrao.ca>  
Sent: July 6, 2021 9:05 AM 
To: Keith Martin <Keith.Martin@cafii.com> 
Cc: Huston Loke <Huston.Loke@fsrao.ca>; victoria.sicilia@Environics.ca; jodi.shanoff@environics.ca 
Subject: Important Information regarding FSRA Stakeholder Consultation (LH SAC Member: CAFII - Keith 
Martin) 
 
Dear Keith, 
  
Good morning.  I am pleased to share the following message from Huston Loke, EVP Market Conduct:   
 
Thank you for your participation in FSRA’s Stakeholder Advisory Committee (SAC). SACs were launched 
as part of FSRA’s commitment to engagement and dialogue with industry.   
  
When the SACs were launched they were initially for one year and then we extended the term for 
another year. We wanted to let you know that in the Fall we would like to use the current SAC structure 
to engage with you regarding FSRA’s annual statement of priorities/budget.    
  
We wanted to also let you know that we are launching an evaluation of the SACs to determine its 
effectiveness and any proposed changes (e.g., to terms of reference and membership).  
  
We want to hear from you about your experiences on the SAC.  This assessment is going to be done by 
a third-party vendor, Environics Research. Your feedback will be confidential.  It will be presented as 
aggregate feedback to FSRA and we commit to sharing back with the SACs a summary of what we heard. 
  
In the next few days, you will receive an email or phone call from an Environics Research 
representative (who are cc’d on this email) asking to schedule a 30-minute confidential interview, to 
share your views. I know your time is valuable and we appreciate the time you spend on the SAC and 
engaging with FSRA.  I hope you will be able to provide this feedback to help inform our work. 
  
If you would like more information about the SAC evaluation process, please let me know and I can 
arrange for a quick call. 
  
All the best for the summer, 
   
Huston Loke 
Executive Vice President, Market Conduct 
  

Rachel Olaso-Pezeshkian, C. Mgr. 
Executive Assistant to the Executive Vice President, Market Conduct 
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